
 

 

Instructions:  
Use the below text as your starting point for a letter or email to send to your representative. Please 
adapt and personalize to make it your own.  
 
 
 
[Your Name] 
[Your Address] 
[City, State ZIP Code] 
[Email Address] 
[Phone Number] 
[Date] 
 
The Honorable [Representative’s Full Name] 
[Office Address] 
[City, State ZIP Code] 
 
Subject Line for Email: I support community solar in [State] 
 
Dear Representative [Last Name], 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for community solar initiatives and to urge you to advocate 
for policies that promote its expansion in our state. Community solar projects offer numerous 
benefits, including increased access to clean energy, cost savings for consumers, and the 
opportunity for people who may not have the resources to install rooftop solar panels to participate in 
renewable energy efforts. 
 
As the transition to clean energy accelerates, community solar is a crucial tool for ensuring that all 
residents, regardless of income or homeownership status, have access to the benefits of solar 
power. These programs provide equitable solutions by allowing renters, low-income families, and 
others to subscribe to shared solar installations and receive credits on their utility bills for the clean 
energy generated. 
 
Furthermore, community solar projects support local economies by creating jobs in solar installation 
and maintenance, while contributing to grid resiliency and reducing greenhouse gas emissions. 
States such as Colorado, Minnesota, and New York have already demonstrated the potential of 
these programs, serving as models for how community solar can successfully benefit both 
consumers and the environment. 
 
I believe that our state has the opportunity to lead in this growing industry, and I encourage you to 
champion legislation that expands access to community solar programs. This will help drive forward 
our transition to renewable energy while fostering economic growth and providing environmental 
benefits for future generations. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important issue. I hope you will consider supporting policies that 
make clean energy more accessible and affordable for all. 
 
Sincerely, 
[Your Name] 


